
 

April 27, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Youth Development Project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is Haitian Americans United for Progress, located at 197-17 

Hillside Avenue, Hollis, NY 11423. The funding would be used to support youth leadership and 

youth workforce programming. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial 

interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gregory W. Meeks 


